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Thank you, Mr. President.

The Philippines welcomes the delegation of Senegal to this 4th Cycle Universal Periodic Review.

My delegation notes the strides made by Senegal in norm- and institution-building in line with human rights treaty obligations. 

We also acknowledge significant efforts to combat gender-based violence, including the enactment of Act No. 2020-05 criminalizing rape and paedophilia, and in addressing serious issues that impinge on the rights and welfare of children, especially the girl-child.

To build on the gains achieved during the review period, my delegation recommends the following:

1. Accelerate the process of adopting the Children’s Code;
2. Incorporate human rights education, with particular focus on gender equality and children’s rights, in school curricula at all levels; and
3. Step up preventive measures to protect children, including those in street situations, from forced begging, forced and early marriage, and sexual exploitation.

The Philippine wishes Senegal all success in this review process. Thank you. END
MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES TO THE UNITED NATIONS                                             AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA 
14-16 Allée David-Morse, 1202 Geneva, Switzerland Tel: (+41) (0) 22 716 1930 E-mail: geneva.pm@dfa.gov.ph

image1.jpeg
% 3
» q

o
it g o




